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Supreme Court 2016-2017 IP Case Preview
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The Supreme Court has continued to demonstrate considerable interest in intellectual property
issues, as it has over the past several years, by granting writs of certiorari in five intellectual
property cases for review this term (as of publication). The Court has invited the views of the
Solicitor General in three other cases, and there are several other notable pending petitions
awaiting a decision by the Court. The Amicus Brief Committee has already filed a brief in one
of these matters and will continue to monitor and propose amicus curiae submissions, where
appropriate, to be made to the Court(s).

Click here to read the full article.
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